
From: Wayne Carr
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022
To: Mike Black

Subject: RE: Citation 550 Divan/LSE Potty Installation Approval

Hello Mike, 

Just wanted to take a moment to thank you and Athena Aircraft for your assistance on the Divan/Potty installation in our 
Citation II. The FAA determined, during a conformity inspection of the aircraft, that the installation had been placed in 
the wrong location back in 2004. Air Trek was putting the aircraft on our 135 certificate when the FAA came across the 
issue. Your interaction directly with the FAA inspector, and the quick turn around time on the 8110-3 approved data 
package, allowed me to file an amended Form 337 to correct the issue. This was completed with minimal delay, getting 
the aircraft on the 135 certificate so it could start serving our customers.  

Thank You for the excellent service. 

Best Regards, 

Wayne A. Carr 
President 
Air Trek inc. 




